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Lou Mansolillo

From: David Dias <Daviddias@mtpleasantalarms.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 11:52 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: MedRecycler-RI

 To All 

 
As a resident of East Greenwich for over 32 years and looking at the possibility of living 1.6 miles from the 
MedRecycler-RI, proposed site stickiness me! (Literally).  
The permit in front of DEM needs to be unconditionally rejected. Numerous objections have been submitted, 
one of the most egregious one is that Lncpyrolysis is a simple type of incineration, with potentially dangerous 
emissions. 
Why on Gods earth would DEM, West Warwick and East Greenwich even consider such a horrific business to 
locate at a location that is obviously not appropriate for our neighborhood, in fact any neighborhood!  
As a former commissioner of. RI. State Fire Board of Appeals and Review, speaking for myself I have grave 
concern of the possibility of fire at the site. Possible smoke from a fire containing harmful emissions is not 
acceptable 
to the families in this danger zone. If this is such a great opportunity, then why the owner of MedRecycler who 
lives in NJ want it in RI. D.E.M. I implore you please do what is right reject this now. 
 
Sincerely  
Dave Dias  


